
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of comment on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 3:39:26 PM

 
From: Helen Hoy < > 
Sent: Saturday, March 7, 2020 1:53 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 

Increasing natural gas pipeline capacity is the last thing we want as we pivot from resource
extraction to green energy before climate change passes the tipping point. Fracked gas is even
worse. We don't need the environment destruction of Enbridge's Dawn-Parkway pipeline. We
must have ecological studies and true public consultation, or better yet a clear indication that
the people of Ontario want different solutions.

Helen Hoy
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